
 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 To:  Mayor Alan Hanks and City Council Members 
  
 From: Jerry Cole, Director 
   Department of Parks & Recreation 
 
 Subject: MOU For Dirt Jump Park 
 
 Date: April 16, 2008 
 
 

CITY OF RAPID CITY 
 

DEPARTMENT OF PARKS AND RECREATION 
125 WATERLOO STREET 

RAPID CITY, SOUTH DAKOTA 57701 
 

 

The Black Hills Mountain Bike Association presented a 
proposal to the Parks and Recreation Advisory Board to 
develop a dirt jump park on city property located north and 
west of Abourezk Law Office. The Advisory Board approved 
the concept and authorized the group to proceed with the 11-
6-19 Review process in January, 2008. 
 
The Planning Commission approved the project on April 10, 
2008. A Memorandum of Understanding has been drafted 
and reviewed by the City Attorney’s Office. This MOU 
outlines the responsibilities of the Mountain Bike Association 
and the City relative to the proposed dirt jump park. 
 
Staff recommends that the MOU be approved. If you have 
any questions, please contact me at your convenience. 

 
Jerry W. Cole,  

Director 
(605) 394-5225 

 
 
 

Jeri Taton 
Administrative 

Assistant 
(605) 394-5225 

 
 
 

Lon Van Deusen,  
Parks & Cemetery 

Manager 
(605) 394-4175 

 
 
 

Doug Lowe, 
Recreation Manager 

(605) 394-4168 
 
 
 

James (JJ) Walraven 
Golf Superintendent 

(605) 394-4199 
 
 
 

Duncan Olney 
Aquatics Manager 

(605) 394-5223 

 


